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IMPORTANT 
LINKS


Like Us on 
FaceBook


CLICK HERE


Fall Ball 
Registration

	  JULY 2023	
	  


YORK LITTLE LEAGUE

NEWSLETTER

Summer Season is Here!


https://www.facebook.com/yorklittleleague
https://tshq.bluesombrero.com/Default.aspx?tabid=2421822
https://tshq.bluesombrero.com/Default.aspx?tabid=2421822
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Summer Ball

Shout out to WILL HARMIS for keeping us up to date 
on our Facebook page for our Summer teams in 
International and CBT Tournament!!!!   

8/9/10 All Stars International Team

10/11/12 All Stars Internation 
Team

7/8 CBT Team

Coaches   John Horner  Anthony Jordan  


	       Dave Lloyd    Tim Hare


Aiden Weisz, Cam Dickmyer, Nate Harmis, 
Reed Leibensperger, Chase Litsinger, Jace 
Horner, Joey Cesarano, Levi Terroso, Lincoln 
Hare,  Owen Jordan, Cam Harrison    


Coaches  Justin Leibensperger   Will Harmis


Gary Cunningham    Garrett Malick


Bradyn Latsha, Liam Harmis, Easton 
Leibensperger, Kellen Walters, Ross Sigley, 
Silas King, Collin Litz, Colton Graver, Ethan 
Cunningham, Levi Malick, Shane Coyle, 
Bobby Lehr
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NEWSLETTER	 SEPTEMBER 2022

FALL BALL REGISTRATION IS OPEN!!!!! 


Fall Ball registration is still open!  


2023 Fall Ball Registration 


Please use the above link to register your player(s) for the fall season.


 
2022-2023 

Sponsorship Levels 
 

 

Donation of $50 
• Facebook shoutout and newsletter posting 

 

Donation of $100 
• Facebook shoutout and newsletter posting 
• Logo on YLL website 

 

Donation of $400 
• Facebook shoutout and newsletter posting 
• Logo on YLL website 
• Team sponsor (logo on sleeve of shirt) 
• Team picture 

 

Donation of $1000 
• Facebook shoutout and newsletter posting 
• Logo on YLL website 
• Logo on Field box  
• 4” Logo on Coaches shirts 
• Opening day group photo 

 

Donation of $4000+ 
• Facebook shoutout and newsletter posting 
• Logo on YLL website and in rotating headlines on website 
• Logo on Field box  
• 8” Logo on Coaches shirts 
• Opening day group photo mounted on plaque 
• Main Event Sponsor 

 

Caption

Fall Ball Sponsors Needed


If you would like to be a YLL 
Sponsor or know someone that is 
interested, please have them reach 
out to Lisa Ferree, YLL Fundraiser 
Chair at 
lisa.Ferree@yorklittleleague.org


With your support is how we are 
able to provide a safe, fun and 
learning season for all of our 
players.


Thank you

mailto:lisa.Ferree@yorklittleleague.org
https://tshq.bluesombrero.com/Default.aspx?tabid=2421822
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Emails


We ask that you periodically check your Spam folders to make sure you are getting 
the chance to read any information we are sending out.   Even if you have received 
an email in the past from a board member or coach.  


We utilize email to efficiently communicate our important information that you do 
need to know for a successful season for your player(s).


NEW EMAIL ALERT


concerns@YorkLittleLeague.org


The “concerns” email was created for parents and families to use to send in questions 
and concerns.  The email is monitored by multiple board members to ensure timely 
responses.  We encourage you to use this new tool as a form of communication.  


CALLING ALL YLL FAMILY AND FRIENDS


We are looking your assistance on two items.


1. Would you like to volunteer to be on the YLL Board?  New 
voices and new ideas and new viewpoints are what helps 
the organization to stay fresh and thriving.  We have 
positions opening come October and could really use more 
help.  If you have any questions, please email me at 
lisa.Ferree@yorklittleleague.org or our Board President 
josh.Graver@yorklittleleague.org


2. We need more ideas for fundraisers.  What would you like 
us to look into?  What have you seen work in other 
organizations? Let us know.  

mailto:concerns@YorkLittleLeague.org
mailto:lisa.Ferree@yorklittleleague.org
mailto:josh.Graver@yorklittleleague.org
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